
    EDUF Election Results 

At the Annual Membership Meeting of EDUF 

held on Zoom on October 17, ballots were cast 

remotely and during the gathering. The 

following trustees were elected unanimously: 

Carol Rotz, Daryll Stanton, Dave Boblitt, Fred 

Otto, Hilbert Miller, Jeff Hitchcock (intern), 

Joel Scott, Lauralee Nothstine, Lisa Morrison, 

Margaret Scott, Pat Crane, Randall Craker, 

Randall James, Sharon Bull, Tammy Carter, 

and Tom Nothstine.  

Hats off to these dedicated and excellently 

qualified leaders!!! 

EDUF OFFICERS. The trustees then elected 

board chair, Randall Craker, board vice-chair, 

Randall James, and Secretary, Sharon Bull. 

Because of the passing of the esteemed 

district superintendent of Washington Pacific 

district, Rev. Jerry Kester, an interim 

superintendent was designated – EDUF board 

chair, Randall Craker. So, EDUF trustees 

elected Randall James to be interim chair and 

Carol Rotz to be interim vice chair. Other 

EDUF officers, treasurer, office manager and 

president are elected by the board. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Education Development United Fellowship 

October 2023 News and Prayer Concerns 

Change in TNU Scholarships 
At the Annual Membership Meeting, the board 

also voted to modify the criteria for the EDUF 

endowed scholarship at TNU. This change has 

already been implemented at the university.  It 

now reads: The scholarship will be awarded to 

 a student from Africa who 

• is enrolled in any degree program 
(undergraduate, graduate, or post-
graduate) and  

• will communicate each term with the 
donors, Education Development United 
Fellowship, by email Admin@eduf.org. 

 

This modification enlarges the pool of students 

eligible to apply.   

 

 



Monies Moved to Africa 

Because of many of YOU, faithful people 

and churches, our giving, reported in the 

table below, totals almost $30,000. Praise 

God! All donations still coming in this year 

will be moved to the designated projects 

in Africa.  

 

Prayer Concerns 

May the Spirit of our living Lord undertake 

for  

• Randy Craker, the Kester family, 
and all of the folks of Washington 
Pacific District as they mourn the 
loss of their beloved leader and 
transition to new ground. 

• The officers of EDUF, especially 
Randy James and Carol Rotz as they 
step into new, interim roles.   

• President, Margaret Scott, as she 
leads EDUF in the development of 
two new initiatives that have great 
potential for African leaders.  

• African leaders gearing up for 
PALCONs (Pastors and Leaders 
Conferences). 

• African students in the nine 
Nazarene institutions in their 
programs of study. 

 

$2,000  Priorities of the Regional Director 

$1,754  Topping Up to 10K a scholarship  

for Central Africa  

$10,000  F.A.T.E.N. (degree-level training 

 for French-speaking leaders)  
$4,963.32  Masters' Degree Cohort at TNU 

$2,221 T.R.E.E. Initiatives Dr. Gabe Benjiman 

$10,000  F.A.T.E.N.  

 

 

In covenant partnership with the office of the 

Regional Education Coordinator, the mission 

of EDUF is to fortify ministerial education 

throughout Africa. With the Africa region we 

share the theme that underlies the core 

values: TukoPamoja, the Swahili word that 

means WeAreTogether. 

              

Visit our website: EDUF.org 

Contact us: Admin@eduf.org 

Facebook page: Education Development 

United Fellowship 

 

 

eSwatini Anyone? 

Dr. Ken Walker and Dave Boblitt are putting 

together a Project Team to work next summer 

in eSwatini. They have space for others. If 

interested, call Ken: (812) 972 2451. 
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